
From: Sunil Subbakrishna <sunil.subbakrishna@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 4:26 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Revaluation  
  
Dear Mayor Mark & Village Trustees, 

  

We have been watching the reval drama unfold with increasing shock and dismay. A group of 

vocal concerned citizens have raised substantive, disturbing issues with Ryan’s revaluation 

methodology and the lack of proper oversight by Village staff and the board. 

  

What we have heard from you so far is “follow the process”, and “we are powerless to do 

anything”. In other words, no accountability for either elected officials or village staff, but a full 

employment bonanza for the cottage industry of mass grievance filers. 

  

Rather than waste your time criticizing these citizens for their tone and lack of civility, or telling 

us about your angst and sleepless nights, you should focus on the only two questions that really 

matter: 

•         Are you willing to acknowledge that there is a serious problem? 

•         Are you going to do something about it? 

  

The citizens that you are disparaging have done the rest of us taxpayers a great service. The 

taxpayers of this town deserve to have honest, competent village staff and elected representatives 

who are looking out for our interests. 

  

Geetha and Sunil Subbakrishna 

22 Lockwood Rd 

Scarsdale, NY 10583 

  

 


